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Honorable Delegates and Members, 

 

 There has been another official legally binding opinion requested. The question submitted is “is 

legal voter fraud a thing?” I’m just going to give you a warning, please be more specific when asking me 

a question. Just saying. 

 

  My opinion is No. 

 

 The term of “legal voter fraud” is a confusing term to follow, legally. Voter fraud insinuates 

that’s someone broke a law to commit fraud when voting, while the term legal insinuates the exact 

opposite. If every rule is followed, as outlined in under title four of the Statutes, and article three, section 

one, sub-section 5, article 5, section 5, sub-section 3, and article eight, section 2 of the Constitution, no 

voter fraud can take place. So, no “legal voter fraud” not a “thing” within the Oklahoma Intercollegiate 

Legislature.  

 

 I will say, however, that if any person does not agree with the voter rules and regulations as 

outlined in the above stated documents, I would HIGHLY encourage you to write internal legislation to 

change them. I will not use my office, and the authority to issue opinions, to legislate. That power rests 

solely with the Legislature. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Corey Shirey 

Attorney General 


